
 
 

 September 10, 2014 
 
Construction Schedule update for the Trunk Sewer 

and Watermain Installation on Harold Street 
 
 
Trisan Construction has completed all construction and road restoration works related to 
the project on McLaughlin Road South and made significant progress with the construction 
of trunk sewer along Harold Street. There are some outstanding tasks that still need to be 
completed.  
 
Further to the Resident Notice dated June 16, 2014, the Region of Peel would like to 
provide you with an updated construction schedule for the work on Harold Street.  
 
The updated completion dates (weather permitting) are: 
 

• Trunk sewer construction including lateral  Ongoing –October 17, 2014 
  connections         

• Harold Street Curb and Road Restoration October 15 –October 31, 2014  
• Boulevard and Driveway Restoration   September 29 –November 28, 2014 

    
An additional maintenance hole for the existing 250 mm sanitary sewer is required to be 
installed within the intersection of Harold Street and Fletchers/ Roseville Drive. The work is 
expected to last for 3 days and will be completed before the end of September 2014.  The 
construction workers will safely direct residents of Fletchers/ Roseville Drive through the 
area during a regular workday.  When construction workers are not present, please follow 
the posted signs. 
 
To allow for complete consolidation of backfill trench materials prior to final asphalt 
restoration, the final top coat of asphalt on Harold Street will be completed in the late 
spring / early summer of 2015 along with any outstanding restoration works that couldn’t be 
completed this year. A Resident Notice will be distributed two weeks in advance before 
scheduling this final restoration work and final inspections will also be done at that time. 
 

Traffic Control 
Harold Street will stay closed to non-local traffic until November 28, 2014.  Full access will 
still be provided for School busses and Emergency Vehicles.   

 
Contacts 
If you have special needs or require additional information, please contact the Project 
Manager or an Inspector: 



 

V-01-158   08/06  
 

 
Region of Peel  
Contact Responsibilities Telephone 
Olena Gordiyenko Project Manager 905-791-7800, ext. 7843 

Michael Torchia Inspector 905-791-7800, ext. 3246 

Jonathan Rock Site Inspector 647-448-5681 
 

 
The Region of Peel will continue to update you if there are any major changes to the 
project.  

 

c.c: Councillor J. Sanderson 
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